Jeep map sensor location

The manifold absolute pressure MAP sensor on your 2. You don't need a scan tool! This article
will show you how to do a very accurate MAP sensor test that's explained in step-by-step detail.
The MAP test described here in this article can be done in under 15 minutes and covers two
different styles of MAP sensor. So, when the MAP sensor fails, your Jeep will definitely resent it
and experience one or several of the following symptoms:. Among those things are: a bad fuel
pump, low engine compression, and intake manifold vacuum leaks. It's always a good idea to
check fuel pump pressure with a fuel pressure test gauge , engine compression, and for
vacuum leaks if your Jeep has a very high mileage engine. The best place to comparison shop
and get an idea of how much your Jeep's MAP sensor costs and how much you can save is
here:. Don't worry, once you get to the site, they'll make sure it fits by asking you the particulars
of your vehicle. If it doesn't fit, they'll find you the right one. The very first thing that you'll do, is
to test the signal that the MAP sensor is generating while applying vacuum with a vacuum
pump. If you don't have a vacuum pump, you can run down to your local auto parts store like
AutoZone or O'Reilly Auto Parts and you can rent one from them and when you get the chance,
buy one online. With this method you won't be able to pull down the voltage to 1 Volt like you
would with a vacuum pump but you WILL see the voltage move. Now, connect the vacuum
pump to the MAP sensor using a small piece of vacuum hose. Connect the red multimeter test
lead to the wire labeled with the number 2 in the photo above. You'll need to use a back-probe
on the connector or a wire piercing probe on the wire. To see what a what wire piercing probe
tool looks like, click here: Wire Piercing Probe. Connect the black multimeter test lead directly
to the battery negative - terminal. Turn the key to the ON position but don't start the engine. This
will power up the MAP sensor. Now, as you actuate the vacuum pump to apply vacuum to the
MAP sensor, you'll should see: 1. CASE 1: The multimeter showed a decrease and increase in
the voltage as you applied and released vacuum. This result verifies that the manifold absolute
pressure MAP sensor on your Jeep 4. You can stop here, since no further testing is required. If
both power and Ground are present, the MAP sensor is bad. This material may not be
reproduced without the author's consent. As an Amazon Associate, I may earn a small
commission from qualifying purchases from the Amazon product links from this website. Your
purchase helps support my work in bringing you real diagnostic testing information to help you
solve the problem on your vehicle. Home Chrysler 2. Contents of this tutorial:. Latest Ignition
System Wiring Diagram 4. Applies To:. Jeep Vehicles:. The PCM then knows how much fuel to
send to the injectors and how much timing the engine needs. At the bottom of the page is a
YouTube video demonstrating how to test the sensor. On the YJ Wranglers just look on the
firewall just above the valve cover. In most cases, yes it will trigger the DTC light. Click here to
learn how to run the diagnostic sequence. Heat and vibration from being under the hood can
eventually take its toll on the busy little sensor. To start out with you will need a couple tools.
Nothing terribly expensive, just a decent multi-meter, a hand held vacuum pump and possibly a
small paper clip. If my YouTube videos and website has helped you. Please help supprt
FixJeeps. I get a small commision that cost you not a penny more. It helps support the site and
more educational projects for you to see. Copyright - All rights reserved. Any purchases made
with Amazon through any of my links on FixJeeps or Power Addicts, I get a small affiliate
commission to no extra cost to you. Thanks for your support Home page Top of page About me.
Copyright - Not seeing a Scroll to Top Button? Go to our FAQ page for more info. All rights
reserved FixJeeps. Home page. About me. Sold in both 2WD and 4WD configurations. Mariah
Sklaney. I own a Jeep patriot 2. Thanks very much. An o-ring is used to seal the sensor to the
intake manifold Fig. The part is extremely hard to get to. The sensor broke in half while trying to
remove the housing to get to the Thermostat sensor. Any advice on how I can remove the old
sensor? Hi Wendy. I replacement my MAP sensor and found that by removing the plastic box on
top of the engine really helps. This will allow you to have better access to the part. None of my
one-quarter rachets would fit into the very small space to remove the left side 7 mm hex head
screw. The RH side of the part, I removed with a 7 mm box wrench. I went to Autozone and
found a "mini rachet" that is one quarter inch drive. The total length is 3. Got home and it just fit
into the confined space and I was able to remove the bolt. I hope this helps somebody out there
Hal from Bradner OH. Fix Your Stuff. Back Answers Index. Mariah Sklaney Rep: 1. How do I get
to it and Remove it? View the answer I have this problem too Subscribed to new answers. Is this
a good question? Yes No. Voted Undo. Score 0. Chosen Solution. Mariah Sklaney check at the
front of the intake manifold. Was this answer helpful? Score 5. Add your answer Mariah Sklaney
will be eternally grateful. View Statistics:.

